

Village of Nakusp 2026 Permissive Tax Exemption Applications

The Community Charter allows Village Council to exempt certain properties from taxation. All non-profit or charitable organizations may be eligible for an exemption. Applications will be considered by the Mayor and Council at a regular Council meeting. Eligibility criteria may be obtained from the Village Office.

The deadline for receiving new applications for the 2026 Permissive Taxation year is July 1st, 2025.

For more information, please contact Mark Tennant, Director of Finance/Deputy CAO at the Village Office: 91 - 1st St NW or mtennant@nakusp.com or 250-265-3689. Applications can be picked up from the Village office or downloaded from the following link: https://www.nakusp.com/municipal-services/finance-department/property-taxes/permissive-tax-exemptions